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NOTICE TO ARCHITECTS AND ENGINEERS 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

 

 

The State of Maine, Bureau of General Services wishes to procure 

architectural/engineering services for the Tunnel Assessment Project at 

the East Campus in Augusta, Maine.  Qualifications packages are due 

at 1:00 p.m. on March 18th, 2022. 

 

The scope of work includes performing structural, civil and 

environmental engineering assessments in order to come up with a long-

term plan for the underground tunnels. Determining soil integrity, 

loading capacity, drainage and other factors may be necessary in order 

to complete the assessment. Some utility infrastructure is currently 

present. Full design and construction management service may be 

requested at the sole discretion of the owner.  

 

Responding firms must comply with the detailed RFQ Information for 

Architects and Engineers on the Bureau of General Services website: 

https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities 


